
Evergreen Middle School 

8th Grade Celebration 2018 
General Information 

 

Attention all 8th graders and Parents/Guardians: 
 

 

To commemorate the end of our 8th grade year at Evergreen Middle School and 

celebrate our transition to High School next year, we have two events planned to highlight 

this special time of year.  
 

 

The first event is our 8th Grade Parent Celebration. The 8th Grade Parent Celebration will 

begin at 7:00pm in the gymnasium at Evergreen Middle School on Monday, June 11th. The 

celebration will feature several student performances, a goodbye from our 8th grade ASB 

President and other ASB Board Members, a speaker from our staff, and a slideshow of our 8th 

graders featuring baby photos and current photos of their unique talents. (*see note on 

following page about baby photo submission and photo deadlines). 
 

The second event is our 8th Grade Fun Day at the Family Fun Center in Tukwila.  

Students will be spending the afternoon of Wednesday, June 13th (from 1:15-5:30pm) away 

from Evergreen at the Family Fun Center.  

 

The cost of our 8th Grade Fun Day – including an 8th Grade Class T-shirt- is $45.00 per 

student.  *If you are unable to pay the full cost of the Fun Day, contact your guidance 

counselor regarding scholarship options available. 
 

Both events are sure to be memorable! Please review ALL the important information in 

this packet, both for instructions on how to take part (as a student) and help support our 

events through volunteering and donations (as a parent).  
 

 

We’re really looking forward to capping off the 2017-2018 school year and can’t wait 

to celebrate with you! 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Trish Miller 

EMSASB@lwsd.org 
Evergreen Middle School ASB/Leadership & Activities Coordinator 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 



Monday, June 11th: 8th Grade Parent Celebration 

 

Celebration: Itinerary 
7:00PM – 8th Grade Parent Celebration and video presentation in the Field House 

 

7:45-8:15PM –Refreshments in the EMS Commons following the presentation 

 

Celebration Information: 
 

• The Parent Celebration on June 11th will include the 8th grade program and a baby 

picture slideshow/video presentation. *Remember to send in your 1 or 2 photos by 

May 25th! (see below) 

 

• The 8th Grade Celebration is for immediate family members only.  This means parents 

and siblings may attend, but with almost 400 eighth graders, we do not have room for 

extended family (i.e. grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, etc.).  

 

• This celebration is not a formal event. It will be a casual event. The program is 

scheduled to run from 7:00-7:45PM with refreshments to follow from 7:45-8:15PM. 
 

 

***We need your baby photos for the 8th grade slideshow!!! 

The 8th grade slide show during our Parent Celebration usually includes a photo 

(submitted by the parent) of each student between the ages of 1-5 years old. We 

also know students participate in unique activities outside of school that perhaps they 

would like to share. Students may submit one childhood photo, one (more current) 

unique activity photo, or one of each! If two photos are submitted, they will be shown 

together (split screen).  If you are able to place both photos together (side by side) 

into one file, please do so (we need them all to be uniform, so no fancy graphics, 

borders, or text, please).  If you are not able to place them side by side, we will do our 

best to do it for you (depending on the time of submission).  

Please title each photo with your child’s name and #1 or 2 & email photos to 

the ASB at EMSASB@lwsd.org by Friday, May 25th, 2018.  

*This deadline is firm. Photos received after May 25th, will NOT be included in 

the slideshow. 
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Wednesday, June 13th: 8th Grade Fun Day at the Family Fun Center  
 

ALL students must complete and return the field trip permission form and $45.00 fee to  

Ms. Nilsen, the ASB Secretary, by Monday, May 21st in order to attend. Students will be taking 

school buses to & from the Family Fun Center in Tukwila. For insurance reasons, students MUST 

ride the school bus (parents may not transport their child).  

The schedule is as follows: 

Fun Day: Itinerary 
 

1:00PM – 8th graders will be gathered in the EMS Commons or Gym to get organized 

1:10PM – Students load buses 

1:15PM – Leave for Family Fun Center  

2:00PM – Students celebrate by playing games at the Family Fun Center for 2.5 hours 

4:30PM – Leave FFC for return trip to Evergreen 

5:15-5:30PM – Buses arrive back at Evergreen (depending on traffic)     

 

Family Fun Center Celebration 
 
Family Fun Center in Tukwila offers an endless array of opportunities to have FUN!  Indoor 

activities include Laser Tag X-Treme, and the Max Flight roller coaster simulator. Outside there 

are more great rides and activities including mini golf and bumper boats.  Students will have 

2.5 hours to ride and play from 2:00-4:30PM. Each student will receive a pass for unlimited 

bumper boats, mini golf and laser tag, a pass for one main attraction, and 10 tokens for fun 

arcade games. The kids have a fantastic time at the Fun Center every year.  

 

*** If students want to purchase food or extra tokens at the Fun Center they need to bring 

their own funds.  

 

The 8th grade celebration not only includes transportation and entrance fees, but each 

student attending will receive an Evergreen 8th Grade Class T-shirt. Students will change into 

their 8th Grade Class T-shirts before traveling to the Fun Center.  The 8th Grade T-shirt order 

form is included in this packet. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

8th Grade Checklist 
 

In order to take part in our end of the year celebration, the following must be 

returned to the cashier window before school or at lunch, 

by MONDAY, MAY 21, 2018. 
 

8th Grade T-shirt Order (full name & size info complete) 
 

Payment for Fun Center Celebration and T-shirt ($45) 
(*cost for t-shirt only is $15 if your child cannot attend Fun Day) 
 

Permission slip for the Family Fun Center 
 

Questions?  Trish Miller (email: EMSASB@lwsd.org, OR trimiller@lwsd.org) 

mailto:EMSASB@lwsd.org
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Please detach and return this form with permission slip  

by Monday, May 21st to the cashier window before school or at lunch. 

 

8th Grade Fun Day & T-shirt Order 

Student First Name Student Last Name 

 

 

 

 

 

*(Please print clearly & write your full name as you would like it to appear in the 

class list on the back of all the 8th grade shirts) 
 

 

 

T-Shirt Size (please circle one):  

 

Adult Small 

 

 

Adult Medium 

 

Adult Large 

 

Adult X-Large 

 

Adult XX-Large 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Payment Information 
 

*NOTE: ALL PAYMENTS TO BE MADE TO Evergreen Middle School by MON. May 21,2018 

 

Family Fun Center Fun Day and 

8th Grade T-shirt 
$45 Amount enclosed: 

 

$ 

8th Grade T-shirt only (*my child 

will not be attending Fun Day) 
$15 Amount Enclosed $ 

Donation to help provide a 

scholarship to an 8th grade 

student who needs financial 

assistance 

Any amount 

is 

appreciated 
Amount enclosed: $ 

        

I would like the guidance counselors to contact me regarding financial 

assistance or scholarship options.  My email address or contact phone number 

is: _________________________________________________________________________ 

COMPLETE PERMISSION FORM ON NEXT PAGE 
 



 
 

Lake Washington School District 

Parent/Guardian Field Trip Informed Consent Form 

 
I hereby give my permission for    

(name of student) 

who attends  Evergreen Middle School  
(school) 

to participate in a field trip to Family Fun Center  
(destination) 

on  06 / 13 / 2018  for the purpose of   8th Grade Class Fun Day Celebration  

(date) 

Transportation for this activity will be provided by: 
 

 District bus/vehicle 

 Other   

 
As parent, or legal guardian, I authorize a qualified physician to examine the above-named student and in 
the event of injury to administer emergency care and to arrange for any consultation by a specialist, 
including a surgeon, as deemed necessary to insure proper care of any injury. I understand that every effort 
will be made to contact parent or guardian to explain the nature of the problem prior to any involved 
treatment. 

 
In the event it becomes necessary for Lake Washington School district staff-in-charge to obtain emergency 
care for your student, neither the staff-in-charge nor Lake Washington School District assumes financial 
liability for expenses incurred because of accident, injury, illness, and/or unforeseen circumstances. 

 
Student address:     

Student home phone:  Date of birth:   Describe 

any medical condition, including allergies that could impact the student’s field trip experience: 

 None  See below 
 
 
 

 
On the line below, please print parent/guardian name and home, work and/or cellular phone number: 

 
 

 

In the event of an emergency (injury, illness and unforeseen incident), the following person must be 
notified in case the parent/guardian cannot be contacted: 

 

Name:   Phone: 
 

I have read the attached itinerary and understand that the school district will make every reasonable effort to provide a 
safe environment during the field trip. As the parent/guardian of the above named student I understand that there are 
inherent risks associated with participation in these activities including physical injury, and/or other consequences. I 
acknowledge that school rules apply on all field trips. 

 

I received a detailed itinerary  yes  no 

I received a list of things to bring (if any)  yes  no 

 

 

Signature of parent or guardian: Date: 

 

 


